
We're focused on ensuring that no
student’s learning experience or future

would be compromised by a lack of funds.

MEETINGS HELD ONCE A MONTH
5:30-6:30 PM

BE A MEMBER OF THE 
STUDENT VOICE COMMITTEE 

Please fill out the "Prospective CH/FMP Student Board

Candidate Profile" found at https://cityhonors.org/support-

chs/ch-fmp-foundation/

 For more information or inquiries, please contact Maymuna Akter

(mmakter789@gmail.com) or Miftahul Mumu (mumumiftahul789@gmail.om)

ATTENTION SOPHOMORES

JOIN THE CITY
HONORS

FOUNDATION


